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5th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

ONLINE SAFETY AGREEMENT FOR KS2 

Your child signed our online safety agreement in KS1.  As part of their transition to KS2 we will be 

introducing them to our more age-appropriate KS2 Online Safety Agreement.  This will be fully 

discussed at school and the children will be asked to sign the agreement. We have attached a copy 

for your information and ask that you read through it with your child. 

 

May we take this opportunity to remind you that as part of your child’s curriculum and the 

development of computing skills, our school provides supervised access to the internet. We believe 

that the use of the internet and email is an essential skill for children as they grow up in the modern 

world.  However, it is also essential that children do this in a responsible and safe way.  

 

Although there are concerns in every school about children having access to inappropriate material 

via the internet, our school takes a range of measures to minimise these risks.  We have a monitoring 

system in place which allows members of staff to check the material being searched for on the 

internet.  We also have strict filtering in place to restrict the material which can be searched for by 

children.  

 

In addition to this, children are educated on the safe and responsible use of the internet following 3 

simple steps ‘Zip it, Flag it, Block it!’  

 

Zip it - Keep your personal information private and think about what you say and do online.  

Flag it - Tell someone you trust if anything upsets you or if someone asks to meet you offline. Think 

about your safe hands.  

Block it- Block people who send nasty messages and don’t open unknown links and attachments. 

 

We are also part of ‘National Online Safety’ as we believe in taking a whole school community 

approach to keeping our children safe online. Each week we share a different ‘Wake Up Wednesday 

Guide’ on our school Facebook pages and on the school website. These guides provide advice and 

support for parents/carers on different apps and platforms.   

 

Don’t forget you can also find our policy for Parental Use of Social Networking and Internet Sites on 

the school website.   

 

By working together, we hope that we can educate children in how to stay safe when using the 

internet.  If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact myself, Mrs Rocchio or Miss 

Bergmann. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Peter Bellamy 

Head of School 


